
 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR RESIDENTS ABOUT BC HYDRO WORK IN 
YOUR AREA 

WHERE:     Along Colville Road between Intervale Ave and Tillicum Road 
intersection, Intervale Ave, Lockley Road from Intervale Ave 
to Admirals Road and on Admirals Road, Esquimalt, BC 

WHEN:    Friday, August 23, 2019 through to December 24, 2019 
 
WORKING HOURS: Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Please be advised of traffic disruptions in your area. 
 
BC Hydro is making system improvements along Colville Road between Intervale Ave and Tillicum Rd 
intersection, Intervale Ave, Lockley Road from Intevale Ave to Admirals Road and on Admirals Road, 
Esquimalt, BC. The work requires the installation of underground infrastructure and is required to meet 
the growing demand and increase system resiliency in the area. The work will result in traffic 
interruptions along Colville Road, Intervale Ave, Lockley Road and Admirals Road. Please plan for 
possible delays.  

 
Planned working hours are 7.00 AM to 7.00 PM with lane closures between 9.00 AM and 3.00 PM and 
residents will be contacted 24 hours in advance when work will be in front of their house 
 
This work may block your driveway during the planned construction. Pedre Contractors Ltd. asks that 
you remove any vehicles parked in your driveway or curbside the evening before the scheduled work. 
This means finding alternative parking outside of your street while the construction works are 
progressing in your area 
 
To ensure the safety of workers, we remind drivers to reduce their speed in construction zones and 
follow directions from flaggers. Please obey all construction signs and traffic personnel, enabling a safe 
environment for all public and construction personnel. 
 
We appreciate your understanding while we undertake this important work and apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Pedre Contractors Ltd – _Darin Nelson_, ____604-818-1696_____ 
Pedre Contractors Ltd – __Victor Adimora__, ___778-952-5706____ 

 
Regards, 
PEDRE CONTRACTORS LTD. 
 
For more information please contact: 
BC Hydro Community Relations, Vancouver Island 
Phone: 250-755-4713; Email: vancouverisland@bchydro.com  
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